
 

Thank-you!  

Whilst we were relaxing and enjoying our 
Easter break., our site team  Alan & Billy 
completed some jobs at both schools that 
they can only do when children aren’t 
around! As a thank-you, they’ve been 
bought some smart new uniform which the 
are wearing with pride! If you would like to 
thank a member of our school team please 
do so by clicking here.  

 

HAPPY 

Today, we invited in 

Mrs Champion and 

her husband Colin 

to talk about their 

charity ‘ The Little Miss Champion Trust. We 

had chosen this charity to support for our 

Mini Marathon fundraiser. The children lis-

tened intently and were seemingly so 

moved by the charity that they gave Mr and 

Mrs Champion a spontaneous applause at 

the end!  You can find out more about this 

charity and follow their journey via their 

facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/

littlemisschampiontrust 

 

 

 

 

So far we have raised £242.20 for this amaz-

ing charity. You are still able to donate via 

the parentpay app if you would like to.  

Thank-you for your generous contributions.  

The children had great fun in completing 

their 2 miles! Some ran, some walked, some 

skipped and some walked and chatted with 

their friends. We are so proud of them all for 

taking part.  

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

Message from Miss Snow 
Welcome back! We hope you had an enjoyable Easter break. It was lovely 
seeing the children keen and eager to return and show off their holiday 
projects. Entry points, St George’s Day, a school disco and our mini mara-
thon meant that every day was an even more extraordinary school day this 
week! We even had time for some learning! Thank-you to the PTA and the 
parents that supported at the school disco yesterday evening. Lots of fun 

was had by all. Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Safe 

Our safety focus this half term is ‘Sun 

Safety’. There will be regular assemblies 

about this and Mrs Cooper has updated 

our safety display board which is situat-

ed outside 

of the ICT 

suite.   

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th April—SATS information 

event for Y6 Parents (3.45pm) 

Wednesday 30th April—Friday 2nd 

May—Y5 PGL 

Thursday 1st May—Y3 swimming starts 

Monday 5th May—Bank holiday  - 

School Closed 

Tuesday 6th May—Class Photographs 

at CIS and BOJ 

Wednesday 7th May—Year 5 to the 

Tower of London 

W/C 12th May—Y6 SATS week 

Friday 16th May—Y3 in school visit 

‘Inside Benjamin Franklin’s House’  

Learning 

Lots to be happy about at school this 

week, children (and staff of course!) were 

keen to return and we were delighted with 

the excellent holiday homework that was 

produced. These are proudly on display in 

our classrooms.  

 

 

 

 

 

Both Year 3 and 

Year 5 had Entry 

Points this week which involved turning 

the hall into an airport 

and imagining we were 

on an airplane (Year 5) 

and locating places in 

the world dressed up! 

(Year 3). 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 6T and 4Y who  
achieved the highest possible attend-
ance this week. (100%)  An amazing 

achievement! 
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